








Cogeco- Upcoming AHSIP work in United Townships of Head, Clara & Maria 

Paul Scullino 
Wed 2023-06-14 11:54 AM 

To:HCM Clerk-Treasurer <crystal@headclaramaria.ca> 

Cc:Scott Bennett 

� 1 attachments (340 KS) 

Cogeco · Upcoming work 1•1 United Townships off-lead Clara & Maria.pd1 

Hello Crystal 

My name is Paul Scullino I work for Lynx Engineering, we are a design company that works on behalf of Cogeco 

Connexion. I'm sending this email to inform you as to what is coming up in your a era, Cogeco has been awarded 

these area's which are part of the Accelerated High Speed Internet Program (Ahsip). The preferred method of 

construction if feasible will be to plow in front of the ditch at the edge of the gravel shoulder. Please review the 

attached area and provide any plowing concerns or general comments. If you have standards you would like us to 

follow please send them to us so we can add them to our permit drawings we w,11 be submitting to you for your 

approval. P,ease also prov de your MC perm t application process. 

Thanks 

Paul 
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Paul Scullino 

Senior Manager, Service Expansion 

208-10 Pa·r Blvd Bol:on ON L7E 4G9
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Please note: Lynx Planning & Engineering Inc. has moved, effective June 1, 2023. Please update 
your address book accordingly. We've moved across the hall, our ne\\' address 1. 208�10 Parr 
Blvd., Bolton. ON, L 7E 4G9 
















